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Princess Madeleine, fourth in line for the Swedish throne, is
now engaged to American financier Chris O’Neill, according to
People. The couple has been dating for the past two years,
though the groom to be claims he knew all along that Madeleine
was the one for him. O’Neill requested permission from the
king to marry his daughter which was obviously granted. The
two are planning a wedding next summer that will take place in
Sweden.  “He  is  my  soulmate,”  the  bride  to  be  confessed
regarding her new fiancé. Though he will be marrying into
royalty, O’Neill will not be in line for the throne since he
is not a blood relative. However, any children that the couple
has together will be in line, along with their mother for the
throne.

What are some signs that you’re dating your soulmate?
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Cupid’s Advice:

The term soulmate is not something to be taken lightly. In
fact, many people believe that there is no such thing as a
soulmate. Though, here are some signs to turn you into a
believer:

1. You automatically know: As cliché as it sounds, when you
are with the right person you just know. Call it an epiphany
or a feeling in your gut, but when you are sure, you are sure.
As O’Neill claims, he always knew that Madeleine was the one
for him.

2. You’re a better person: When the person you are with makes
you a better person, then they are the one for you. They
should not try to change you by any means, but if you find
yourself being kinder or happier, then they are making you a
better person.

3. You are blissfully happy: If you are not happy with your
current partner, then they are not the one for you in the end.
At the end of the day, regardless of the fights, you need to
be happy with your relationship and your partner.

What are some signs you look for when determining if someone
is a soulmate? Share your ideas with us in the comments below!


